October 10, 2017

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES SUPPORT FOR MAINTENANCE DREDGING
PORT OF OAKLAND

The Port of Qakland is soliciting Proposals from qualified firms to undertake the work of the
Port's Professional Services Support for Maintenance Dredging. If you are interested in
submitting a Proposal for this work, please register as a document holder online and download
the RFP after October 9, 2017. The registration and download pages may be accessed via the
following URL:

http://www.portofoakland.com/business/bids-rfps/rfg-engineering/

The Port invites all consultants interested in submitting proposals for this work to attend a pre-
proposal meeting scheduled as follows:

9:30am on Wednesday, October 18, 2017
Board Room

Port of Oakland Building

530 Water Street

Oakland, California

The Port will provide information related to the Port's insurance requirements, Non-
Discrimination and Small/Local Business Utilization Policy, and answer questions regarding the
proposed project, submittal requirements and the selection process.

Please refer to the RFP upon receipt for other applicable details. Direct all inquiries to Tony Chu
by email at tchu@portoakland.com.

If you need assistance in downloading the RFP, please contact Bill Russell at (510) 627-1439 or
at brussell@portoakland.com.

Sincerely,
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Chris Chan
Director of Engineering/Chief Engineer
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